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Invitation to a public meeting on 

Skerries Better Energy Community programme (BEC) 
8 pm, 4 December Old School, Skerries Community Centre. 

 
Skerries Community Association (SCA) invites you to a public information meeting 
to learn how communities can work together to avail of generous grants to retrofit 
homes,  community buildings and business premises, to make them warmer and 
reduce energy costs. Grants of 80% are available if you are on a fuel allowance, 
35% if not, 50% for community buildings and 30% for commercial buildings. At the 
meeting you will be able to learn more about the practicalities of the scheme and to 
sign up for a free assessment of the work that would be suitable for making your own 
house more energy efficient. 
 
In 2016 and 2017, 150 homeowners in mid Louth benefited from this scheme, which 
was managed by Dunleer Community Development Board. The total investment to 
date was €1.2M, and these interventions have made energy savings of 3.6 million 
Kilowatts. 
 
Skerries Community Association plans to initially partner with the successful scheme 
in Louth managed by Dunleer Community Development Board, who are making a 
further application under the 2018 BEC Programme.  
http://www.themarkethouse.ie/index.php/about/the-dcdb/207-dcdb-background-and-
mission-statement  
 
Funding for Better Energy Communities is provided by the Sustainable Energy 
Authority of Ireland (SEAI https://www.seai.ie/grants/community-grants/   
 
To learn more please come along to the meeting. To help us get an idea of likely 
attendance please email betterenergy@skerriesca.com 


